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Weekly News – 15th December 2017  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The highlight of this week has to be the spectacular KS2 carol 
concert. The children have been rehearsing some beautiful 
yet tricky songs and I am sure you will agree, all their effort 
came together wonderfully. Well done to all of our Y5 children 
for their part.  

In English, the children have been enthusiastically writing a 
survival guide based on Bear Gryll’s adventures in Belize. 

In Maths, we have been exploring properties of shape – 
triangles and quadrilaterals in particular.  

Urgent request 

We are hoping to do some Christmas art next week. We 
require as many cardboard tubes as possible e.g kitchen rolls, 
toilet rolls. Please could you send them in by Monday. 

Have a great weekend! 

Y5 Team   

Homework Reminder 

Spelling 
Year 5/6 words 
 
English 

In preparation for our new topic on Greek myths, we would like you to 
read a mythical story over the holidays. This can be in any language 
and represent any culture.  

Next, you must present (in English) a two-minute summary of the 
storyline (in words, pictures or drama - or a combination of them) to 
retell in class. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

December 12 

Class Party  

December 21 

Talent Show Final 

School finishes at 1:30 pm 

January 4 

  School starts 
 

Announcements 
Please ensure you have been 
in touch with your parent rep 
regarding your contribution to 
the Christmas party next 
Wednesday.  

Thank you in advance to the 
parents that have volunteered 
to help on the day. If you could 
arrive by 11:50am, it should 
ensure enough time to be ready 
for 12:30.  
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